                      Warrenton Festival 2015
We set up our HO layout, plus Doug's portable "S" layout, and Doug's new, triple stacked "O" layout in the Payne Building in Warrenton on Friday, September 25th, and we were open to the public on the 26 and 27th. Set up went quite well, and running both days went quite smoothly, with almost no mishaps. We had a lot of members running on Sunday, with multiple trains on both loops for most of the day. Herb, Fred, and Jim kept the "N" layout in action, which also attracted quite a few spectators. 
We counted over 200 visitors for the weekend, quite a bit for a dreary weekend. Many were fascinated with our trains, and hopefully we may get some new members. 

Thanks to all who helped with this show. We all had a good time, and somehow, we all shared the germs going around. Team work??
